
 

 

 
 

 
 

Fairfield Public Schools - Superintendent Search 
 

 
Dear Fairfield Community, 
 
As you may be aware, the Fairfield Board of Education has initiated its 
search for a new Superintendent.  A key step in this process is to identify 
the characteristics we will be seeking in our new Superintendent.  We would 
greatly appreciate your input and assistance by: 
  
1. Attending an Open Forum which will be facilitated by a member of our 

consultant firm (Hazard, Young, Attea & Associates – HYA). 
 

Date:  Tuesday May 3 
Time:  12:30 pm – 1:30 pm 
Place:  Fairfield Main Library (Rotary Room) 

1080 Old Post Road 
 
Date:  Tuesday May 3 
Time:  6:00 pm – 7:00 pm 
Place:  Central Office Board Room, 501 Kings Highway East 
 
Date:  Wednesday, May 4 
Time:  10:30 am – 11:30 am 
Place:  Central Office Board Room, 501 Kings Highway East 
 

2. Completing an online survey located at www.ecrasurvey.com/Fairfield 
Please complete the online survey by May 9. 
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Chairman 
PhilipDwyer@fairfieldschools.org  


